
Message From Director

  

Assalamualaikum W.b.t. and Good Day,

 Welcome to the Web Page of the Jabatan Pengairan Dan Saliran Wilayah Persekutuan Kuala
Lumpur.

  

 In line with information technology revolution, the Web Page of the  Jabatan Pengairan Dan
Saliran Wilayah Persekutuan Kuala Lumpur has been  developed with the purpose to serve as
an alternative information  channel to quickly access about the organisation and the services 
provided. Towards the aim of "People First", this department will  continue to improve its
information system from time to time. 

 Thus, I hope the information channeled throught ths web page will  benefit the most and any
constructive suggestions and comments are  welcomed to further improve information service
quality through the  electronic media of this department.

 Happy surfing on the Web Page of the Jabatan Pengairan Dan Saliran Wilayah Persekutuan
Kuala Lumpur.

Thank You.

  

Mohd. Azmin bin Hussin
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DEPARTMENT OF IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE (FEDERAL TERRITORY OF KUALA LUMP
UR .)
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